What the Deloitte report on
Securing trust in the global
supply chain of vaccines means
for Australian Healthcare.
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It is now over two years since the COVID pandemic
erupted and there is still no reliable, transparent
way to verify where vaccines are in many countries,
where they came from, and whether the supply is
meeting demand. This problem could also be said to
exist across much of healthcare and the products

that are needed to make it work efficiently and safely.

Certainly, the message around procuring enough
(but not too much) quality products from validated
sources and maintaining surety within the supply
chain resonates locally.

Is there a single silver bullet to the issue? The

short answer is no, however, the new Deloitte

report “Securing trust in the global supply chain of
COVID-19 vaccines”, calls for international healthcare
organisations to promote global standards, to ensure
citizens around the world have a speedy, equal, and

v

secure access to COVID-19 vaccines. This message
can also be expanded to the broader healthcare
product supply chain.

This latest report is a reflection of the progress made
since its publishing in 2020. Learnings about the
complexity of the four critical success factors for
organisations and governments to secure public trust.
There has been progress on all these fronts, although
it has been uneven.

Now the world is focussing on safety and traceability
throughout the supply chain. The report discusses
the greater need for a global standard of serialisation
at manufacturing to ensure authenticity, safe

storage, delivery and administration worldwide.

This recommendation is widely supported but for
Australia, consideration certainly needs to be given to







